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Tuesday 1st April 2025 
 
 
Dear parent/ carer, 
 
Easter Revision Sessions to Support GCSE Exam Preparation 
 
As we approach the GCSE exam season, we understand how important it is for students to feel fully 
prepared. To help support Year 11 students in their revision and ensure they have the best possible 
chance of success, we are pleased to offer a series of Easter revision sessions across a range of subjects. 
Teachers have volunteered to run these session to provide an additional opportunity for students to 
consolidate their learning, clarify any areas of confusion, and refine their exam technique ahead of the 
forthcoming GCSE exams. 
 
The sessions will be led by our experienced teachers and will cover key topics in each subject, offering 
targeted support for the final stretch of revision. We strongly encourage all Year 11 students to take 
advantage of these sessions if they are able, as they will be an invaluable resource during this crucial 
time. 
 
Session Details 
 
Please see the table below for the full schedule of revision sessions. Each session has been carefully 
planned to ensure that students can get the most out of their time during the Easter break. 
 

Monday 7th April 3D Design (9.00am – 3.00pm) 
German (9.00am – 12.00pm) 

Tuesday 8th April 3D Design (9.00am – 3.00pm) 
German (9.00am – 12.00pm) 
Sports Science (12.30pm – 3.30pm) 

Wednesday 9th April Maths (9.00am – 11.00am and 11.00am – 1.00pm. Please note these 
sessions are repeated, so students only need to attend one) 

 
Students are permitted to wear their own clothes, providing they are appropriate for a school setting. 
Students will also need to bring their own lunch and refreshments, as the academy canteen will not 
be open and therefore there will be no food or drink available to purchase. 
 
Sign-Up Information 
 
To ensure we can accommodate all students and organise the sessions effectively, we ask that 
students sign up in advance. Please visit the following link to register for the revision sessions your 
child will be attending: https://forms.office.com/e/Rz65iedssS  
 
If your child is unable to attend the sessions due to prior commitments or other reasons, please 
encourage them to make use of other revision resources, including revision guides, past papers, and 
online resources such as Seneca and GCSEPod.  
 

https://forms.office.com/e/Rz65iedssS


 

We hope your child will take advantage of these valuable sessions, as we are committed to providing 
all the support necessary to help them perform to the best of their abilities during their exams. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the subject teachers directly. 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Miss A Staniforth 
Vice Principal 


